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Back to School Bowling Bash
Thank you  Back to School Bowling Bash  on 
August 2nd. It was a big success!

Bulk Trash Pickup
Bulk trash items should be placed curbside by 7:00am on Monday, August 12th. 
Actual pickup will occur sometime during that week as our maintenance team 
will collect bulk trash between scheduled work order appointments. 

What qualifies as bulk trash you ask? Items that are too large to fi t in yo ur 96 
gallon trash bin such as furniture, washer & dryers, and other oversized household 
goods. Smaller items not considered bulk trash will be left at the curb for you to 
haul away. We appreciate your cooperation in helping us continue this service.

Vacation Season
We hope everyone has had an amazing summer! As we are finishing out the part 
of the year that most families head on vacations, we wanted to remind residents 
of an important policy. Per the community handbook, boats, recreational 
vehicles, utility trailers, campers, snowmobiles, ATV's and jet skis must be parked 
in authorized designated areas, and are prohibited in the neighborhood unless 
the item fits into the garage with the garage door completely closed. The only 
exception to the rule is when the vehicle is being made ready for use or storage. 
This approved exception period may not exceed 48 hours. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please call the Shaw Family Housing Management Office 
at 803-499-3074. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Contact Information

Shaw Family Housing Management Office:

369 Rhodes Ave, Shaw AFB, SC 29152

(803) 499-3074

Shaw Family Housing Maintenance Office:

5512 Sycamore St, Shaw AFB, SC 29152

(803) 499-7047

Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF), the non-profit organization founded 

by Hunt Military Communities (“HMC”), recently awarded $20,000 of 

scholarship grants to nine military family members. Winners include 

seven military children and two military spouses who will receive 

grant awards that will be directly given to their college of choice, 

ranging from $1,000 to $5,000 to help alleviate the cost of their 

undergraduate education. The winners of this year’s scholarships are: 

• Miranda Abunimeh: Oak Harbor High School – Oak Harbor, WA

- Military member is stationed at the Naval Air Station, Whidbey 

Island., WA

• Rachel H. Ball: Cheyenne Mountain High School – Springfield, VA

- Military member is stationed at the Office of the Chief of Chaplain’s, Pentagon, D.C.

• Max R. Bernstein: Westford Academy – Westford, MA

- Military member is stationed at Joint Base Little Creek, Virginia Beach, VA

• Charles D. Hedrickson: Coronado High School – Coronado, CA

- Military member is stationed at US Southern Command, Miami, FL

• Joseph Killion: Wilbert Tucker Woodson High School – U.S. Air Force Academy, CO

- Military member is stationed at Peterson AFB, CO

• Bridget L. Miller: Cooper High School – Natchitoches, LA

- Military member is stationed at Barksdale AFB, LA

• Stephanie Salopek: Davis County High School – Satellite Beach, FL 

- Military member is stationed at Patrick AFB, FL

• Katelyn T. Shibilski: Arundel High School – Universal City, TX

- Military member is stationed at Randolph AFB, TX

• Shea Lynne Straw: Loveless Academic Magnet Program – Montgomery, AL

- Military member is stationed at Maxwell AFB, AL

Scholarship recipients were selected based on their commitment to community involvement, 

demonstrated leadership, participation in school and community activities, and work experience. In order 

to be nominated, students had to submit an application by February 20th, 2019. Candidates did not have 

to be a resident of HMC in order to apply for a scholarship. Congratulations to all of our scholarship winners!

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Jerry Johnson
Maintenance Technician 

Jerry has been a member of the Shaw Family 
Housing Team for over a year. He loves coming 
to work and being a part of an amazing team. In 
his spare time, you can find him playing a game 
of pool.

Employee of the Month
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First Day of School Terminix

Terminix

• August 2 - Terminix*

• August 9 - Trash Pick Up

• August 13 - Terminix*

• August 16 - Terminix*

• August 16 - Trash & Recycling Pickup

• August 30 - Trash & Recycling Pickup

• August 20 - Terminix*

• August 20 - First Day of School

• August 23 - Terminix*

• August 23 - Trash Pickup

• August 27 - Terminix*

• August 2 - Back to School Bowling Bash From 3:00pm to 5:00pm

• August 2 - Trash & Recycling Pickup

• August 6 - Terminix*

• August 12 - Bulk Trash Pick Up
Bulk items should be placed curbside by 7:00am on the 2nd 
Monday of each month. Actual pickup may occur on any 
week day during that week.

• August 9 - Terminix*


